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Dear Parents/Carers                  25th September 2020 

REMINDER 
 

 
 

Staggered drop off and pick up arrangements 
PLEASE COME ON TIME 

 
Year group  Drop Off 

Time  
Where  Pick up Time  Where  

Nursery  
Morning session 
& siblings  

8.40 am  Nursery playground  From 11.35 to 
11.40 pm  

Nursery & 
Reception 
playground  

Nursery  
Afternoon session 
& siblings  

12.20 pm  Nursery playground  3.10 pm  Nursery & 
reception 
playground  

Reception  
& siblings 

8.40 am  Reception 
playground 

2.55 pm  Reception 
playground  

Year 1  
& siblings 

8.40 am  Year 1 gate near 
the main office  

2.55 pm  Year 1 gate near 
the main office 

Year 2  
& siblings  

8.40 am  Bottom playground 2.55 pm  Top playground  

Year 3  8.50 am  Bottom playground 3.10 pm  Top playground 
Year 4  8.50 am  Top playground 3.10 pm Top playground 
Year 5  8.50 am  Top playground  3.10 pm Top playground 
Year 6  8.50 am  Bottom playground  3.10 pm Top playground 
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Please do not come too early or too late. Parents need to keep their distance and wear a masks. Parents 
can enter via the gate near the main entrance and exit via the pedestrian gate near the car park.  This 
one way system will help to keep everyone o safe.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs B Bains    Mr D Quick 
Co-Headteacher   Co-Headteacher  
 

 

mailto:office@farnhamprimary.org.uk
http://www.farnhamprimary.org.uk/

